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Hi everyone
Below are some important pieces of information for the coming few weeks. 
Firstly, we have our AGM which will be held at the Greek School next week, 11th November, it will start at around 6pm and drinks will be available.  It is quite important that one member of each family be present at this meeting as it shows how the Greek school is run and what plans we have for the coming year.  We will also be voting in a new Committee as is the custom.
An impromptu get together has been organised to welcome our newest families to the Greek school, we also have two new teachers Vana and Anna and we welcome them, everyone is invited and the venue has been set for the La Barca Restaurant in Henley on Saturday, 12th November at 8pm.  Sarah has sent out a more detailed email which you should have received.  If you haven’t received it, let me know and I will forward it on to you, she needs to know by Wednesday if you are able to come to give the restaurant numbers.
There is a separate attachment from the Greek Embassy which gives details about events and what it’s going to be doing over the next few months and there is handy information about external links to other online resources.
The Greek school will be closed on the 18th November because CADS are doing their last performance of the year and will be using the hall.  
For new, or existing parents who want to go onto the parent rota, (this rota is in place for parents who want to help out during sessions at the Greek school in the Reception class which Kiria Eleni runs) if you would like to give me your details (name, telephone number etc), you can go on to the next rota which begins after Christmas.  (Mata I have your name and you will be on the next rota – thank you for your offer of help).
Dates for your diary:
Friday, 11th November	:	Greek School AGM
Saturday, 12th November	:	Get together at La Barca Restaurant, Henley, 8pm
Friday, 18th November	:	Greek School CLOSED, CADS performance
Friday, 16th December		:	Last Greek Lesson / Break up for Christmas
Friday, 13th January 2012	:	Greek School starts Spring Term of 2012

If you have any questions or queries, please let me know.  I look forward to seeing you all next week at the AGM.
Monique
Greek school secretary
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